Go, Jamie

From: Zannes, Alexander C

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 8:18 AM
To: Go, Jamie

Subject: FW: concern

From: Amemiya, Roy K. Jr.

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 4:47 PM
To: Deemer, Georgette; Zannes, Alexander C
Subject: FW: concern

From: Ballard, Susan

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 1:30 PM
To: Amemiya, Roy K. Jr,

Subject: concern

| am uncomfortable having Keith Kaneshiro and Hat our public safety meetings
since he has been sent a target letter from the FBI. | understand that he is innocent
until proven guilty, but in my experience, if you get a target letter, you will be

indicted. The sharing of any sensitive information at this point, | believe is not in the
best interest of the police department or the city.

SUSAN BALLARD

CHIEF OF POLICE
808-723-3848
shallard@honolulu.gov




Go, Jamie

L
From: Zannes, Alexander C
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 8:18 AM
To: Go, Jamie
Subject: FW:; info

From: Amemiya, Roy K. Jr.

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 4:48 PM
To: Deemer, Georgette; Zannes, Alexander C
Subject: FW: info

From: Ballard, Susan

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 3:47 PM
To: Amemiya, Roy K. Jr.

Subject: info

Sorry, that was -noturegarding the email about Keith Kaneshiro.

SUSAN BALLARD

CHIEF OF POLICE
808-723-3848
sballard@honolulu.gov




